
“Where Do You Feel At Home?”
February 5th

“What Have We Learned So Far?” 
March 4th

“For Whom Are We Responsible?”
April 1st “Are We Free?”

May 6th

Ask Big Question Shabbat 
will be held in Lower Flat 
Tuesdays starting at 6:15 

pm.  Dinner is free and 
open to all.  We hope to 

see you there!

For questions contact 
Alana Hayes, 

ahayes2@umbc.edu




